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Buskin River Mouth Area Federal Subsistence Fishery for Sockeye 

Salmon 
 
The Federal in-season manager, pursuant to delegated authority from the Federal Subsistence Board 
under the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) section 816, will issue an 
emergency special action (SA-9-SS-1-25) to allow the use of gillnet to liberalize fishing for Sockeye 
Salmon to all federally qualified subsistence users in Federal public waters of the Buskin River 
mouth area, effective 12:01am Wednesday June 18. This action is necessary to prevent over 
escapement of Sockeye Salmon into the Buskin River.  
 
The biological escapement goal for Buskin River Sockeye Salmon is 5,000 for the lower escapement 
goal and 8,000 for the upper escapement goal. The Alaska Department of Fish and Game fishery 
managers have implemented reduced closures for subsistence and sportfish on June 18, 2025.  
 
Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing subsistence@ios.doi.gov. 
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